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December 4,1979

Northeastern Ohio General Hospital
Department of Radiology / Nuclear Medicine
2041 Hubbard Road
Madison, Ohio 44057

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illnois 60137

Dear Sirs:

In response to Bulletin 79-19, this is to inform you that

we do not generate any low level radioactive materials at this

facility.

All of our materials are obtained and transported to and

from the hospital by Pharmaco Nuclear, Inc. ,10900 Carnegie:
Cleveland, Ohio 44106

If any further information is needed, please contact me.

Since rely,'

() h . M h $ T.
Linda Smith, R. T.

Chief X-Ray Tecnnologist
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